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Recently Deceased  

 

Pat Devaney 

Christina Tinsley  

 

Anniversaries 

John Mc Phillips 

Patrick Sterio 

Eddie & Nora Meagher 

Elsie Farrell 

Patrick Purcell 

Deceased members of  Purcell & Hall 

Families  

Michael King 

John Duffy  

Eleanor Lynch  

Bridget Stott 

Kathleen Griffin  

Rosemary Murphy 

Charles Farrell  

Deceased members of the Farrell 

Family  

Aoife McGinn 

Michael Feeney  

 

May they Rest In Peace  

 
 

Financial News  

House to House €845 

Share  €900 
 
 
Goodbye & Good Luck to all the sixth 
class pupils from Bishop 
Galvin NS who are 
leaving our national 
school  now to go 
their separate ways to 
different secondary 
schools we wish them all the best as 
they journey forward.  

Local Cemetery Masses  
The Annual Cemetery Mass 
will take place in 
Templeogue Cemetery on 
Saturday July 11th at 3.pm  

 

Farewell to 
Fr.Michael  
 
Fr Michael 

is leaving 

St Jude’s 

this 

weekend 

& will 

shortly 

enter his 

novitiate  year in Glenstal 

Abbey . We thank him for 

his help and support here 

during the last four years 

and we wish him well for 

the future.  

“May the road rise up to meet 

you. 

May the wind be always at your 

back. 

May the sun shine warm upon 

your face; 

the rains fall soft upon your 

fields and until we meet again, 

may God hold you in the palm of 

His hand.” 

CHANGE IN MASS 

TIMES JULY&AUGUST 

Please note that the 9.10am Mass 

has ceased now until September & 
the 5.pm Mass on Sunday will 
cease this Sunday 28th June until 
September. There will be no 

Sunday adoration from 28th June as 
the Church will be closed after 

12.00noon Mass. 

Prayer Volunteers Wanted: 

As Part of the celebration of the 
special ‘Year For Priests’ volunteers 

are required to ‘become a 

priest/seminarian prayer friend’.  If 

you are willing to accept the first 

name  

of a priest ministering in our 
diocese or the name of a Dublin 

Seminarian and are willing to pray 

for that priest/seminarian each day 

during the ‘Year for Priests’ please 

send your 

 name/address to 

vocations@dublindiocese.ie.  We 
will write all the priests' and 

seminarians names on pieces of 

paper and put them into a box.  

Then when you contact us we will 

pray to St. Jean Vianney and ask 

the Holy Spirit to choose your 
priest and pull a name out, then 

we will send you the first  

name of the priest/seminarian that 
you are asked to pray for. You will 

be sent the name of the 

priest/seminarian and a nice prayer 
to say for them, 

Please contact us ASAP as we 

have want to include as many 

days of the ‘Year For Priests’ as 

possible 

 
Eucharistic Ministers new Rota now 

available in Sacristy for any 
minister who has not received a 

copy by email. 

 

Clonmacnois Youth Festival  

13th 16th August  

Free Buses  

16-35 years  

Youth 2000 01-6753690 

Eamon 086 3025442 

www.youth2000.ie 

“Know that the loving God is 

with You”  

 

Table Quiz in aid of Faughs 

GAA Club  

Fri 3rd July 8.30pm 

Venue : Main Bar Faughs 

GAA Club 

Cost: €40 table of four. 

 

 

Our Next Baptismal 

course will be held on 

Monday next 29
th

 

June  at 8.pm in the 

Pastoral Centre  for the 

parents of all babies who will 

be baptised here during July 
 

 

First Friday – next Friday is 

the first Friday of the Month 

the 10.00am Mass will be 

offered for all those whose 

names are on the Parish 

Altar list of the dead. 


